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We give an overview of changes to the World Data Centre at BGS Edinburgh in preparation for the closing of the on-line facility at DMI Copenhagen. All digital observatory minute and hourly mean values have been transferred to BGS computers, the contact list updated and new data have been solicited. At time of writing a dedicated WDC web server is being set up and procedures to check new data are being developed. All data will shortly be made available online. The files of observatory annual means and global survey data for 1900 and onwards, where repeat station data are stored, continue to be maintained and will be moved over to the new WDC server.

Recent updates to the latter are shown, and examples of use are given.

